Alexandra House 33 Kingsway London WC2B 6SE

T 08456 404040 F 0207 421 6855 enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk www.ofsted.gov.uk



24 December 2008

Ms E McMahon Principal Hull College Queen's Gardens Kingston upon Hull HU1 3DG

Dear Ms McMahon

Ofsted survey inspection programme – 14-19 reforms

Thank you for your hospitality and cooperation, and that of your staff and learners during my visit on 02 December 2008 as part of our survey on 14-19 developments in Hull.

The visit provided valuable information which will contribute to our national evaluation and reporting. This report, which will be produced in the summer of 2009, will highlight good practice and identify improvements to be made. Published reports are likely to list the names of the contributing institutions, but individual institutions will not be identified in the main text.

The college works very effectively with other collaborative partners and is involved with delivering the Diploma at all levels. Student induction is informative, motivating and very effective at helping students to settle into their course quickly. Students value the very good academic and personal support they receive.

If there are any points or aspects of the visit you wish to discuss, please get in touch. As we will be evaluating the survey, you may be contacted in the future to find out your views. I hope you will contribute to this evaluation. Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely

Gloria Dolan Her Majesty's Inspector